
Dear Chairman Brinkman, Vice Chaiman Lampton, and Ranking Member Miranda: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on HB 448. In 2016 I discovered I am a diabetic. With all of the 

complications of diabeties I have several medications I have to take on a daily basis. I don't know how 

I would manage these medications without accesssible labeling. This legislation is life saving for the 

blind. 

 

Eric Duffy 3779 Waterbury Dr. Kettering OH 45439  

 

614-377-9877 

 

    


